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Dissertation Proposal 
 

Andrea Lyons, Dr. Stoll’s 26th doctoral student will be proposing her dissertation to her committee on Wednesday, 

January 21st at 3:00 pm in the Center for ETHICS*, Memorial Gym Room 500.  Her dissertation is titled: Student 

Involvement at a Northwestern University. (Students are numbered by the date they join the program: 30 of Dr. Stoll’s 

students have completed their doctoral programs) 

End of the Year Report 
 

Dr. Stoll finished the year end report for the Center for ETHICS*.  It is attached with the newsletter.  

Review 
 

Dr. Stoll completed an invited review for The International Journal of Sports Science and Coaching, Simon Jenkins, 

editor.  The invited review will be published.  The International Journal of Sports Science and Coaching, located in Leeds, 

England, is a peer-reviewed, international, academic/professional journal, which aims to bridge the gap between 

coaching and sports science. The journal integrates theory and practice in sports science, promotes critical reflection of 

coaching practice, and evaluates commonly accepted beliefs about coaching effectiveness and performance 

enhancement. Open learning systems will be promoted in which: (a) sports science is made accessible to coaches, 

translating knowledge into working practice; and (b) the challenges faced by coaches are communicated to sports 

scientists. 

Update from Lake Tahoe 
 

Matty Hellman, one of the Center for ETHICS* former Graduate Assistants, has been in Lake Tahoe the past couple of 

years.  He has been working in Pharmaceutical and Medical Sales which has allowed him to work with local baseball 

schools consulting, coaching, and teaching young players and coaches.  He was offered a summer collegiate baseball job 

in Tahoe, which he hopes will help him into a permanent collegiate coaching position.  

Update from Dr. Tom Anderson 
 

Dr. Tom Anderson, formerly of BYU Idaho, has accepted a position as Assistant Professor of Recreation with Jacksonville 

State University.  Dr. Anderson was one of Dr. Stoll’s BYU-Idaho Ed.D. students who finished his program last April.  His 

dissertation was titled: Adventure Programs’ Effect on Self-Efficacy of Business Students.    The Ed.D. Program is a cohort 

group taught through the University of Idaho’s Educational Leadership Program.     

Ph.D. Student Bio 
 

Lisa Brown, Dr. Stoll’s 36th doctoral student, received her B.S. in Education from Idaho State University.  Lisa has 13 years 

of teaching experience and is currently a secondary principal in southern Idaho. Lisa is an experienced gymnastics, track 

and softball coach. In 2013 Lisa received her M.Ed. in Educational Leadership and is currently pursuing her Ph.D. in Moral 

Reasoning and Ethics in Sports and Leadership. 
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